PL202200209

From: Haydock, Emma G <Emma.G.Haydock@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 10:04 AM

To: Bunker, Bruce

Cc: Long, Julie; Jorschumb, Steven

Subject: RE: Vacation Request

| have not worked with Bob Reinhardt, so | am not sure. As an intern, | get sent vacation requests from
different people just to help out with that work.

Thanks,

Emma Haydock

Xcel Energy

Intern - Siting & Land Rights

414 Nicollet Avenue, Minneapolis, MN 55401
E: emma.g.haydock@xcelenergy.com

From: Bunker, Bruce <bbunker@bBloomingtonMN.goyv>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 2:29 PM

To: Haydock, Emma G <Emma.G.Haydock@xcelenergy.com>

Cc: Long, Julie <jlong@BloomingtonMN.gov>; Jorschumb, Steven <sjorschumb@BloomingtonMN.gov>
Subject: RE: Vacation Request

H You don't often get email from bbunker@bloomingtonmn.gov. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL - STOP & THINK before opening links and attachments.

Hello Emma,

This vacation ordinance has already been approved and recorded with Hennepin County and its notice
{attached ) was sent to Bob Reinhardt. This easement vacation eliminated easements that are now
dedicated as the public right-of-way of 30th Avenue South which was created by the newly recorded
plat of BLOOMINGTON CENTRAL STATION 8TH ADDITION (attached). So if Xcel’s facilities were in the
areas vacated, nothing has changed from a coverage perspective.

Moving forward, is Bob Reinhardt, robert.j.reinhardt@xcelenergy.com, the correct person that should
be getting these notices?

Please let me know if there are further questions.

Thank you,

(
& BRUCE BUNKER Engineering Technician
v o PH: 952-563-4546 EMAIL: bbunker@bloomingtonmn.gov

BLOOMINGTON 1700 W 98th Street, Bloomington, MN 55431
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From: Haydock, Emma G <Emma.G. Haydock@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 11:58 AM

To: Long, Julie <jlong@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Subject: Vacation Request

Hello,

| am responding to a vacation request that is described in the attached PDF. Based on what | can see on
SubTran, Xcel has multiple UG Primary lines that run under the Proposed Drainage & Utility Easement
Vacation (or the Proposed Sidewalk, Bikeway & Utility Easement Vacation). We also have multiple UG
Primary lines that run under 30" Ave S which is a part of the Proposed Street Easement Vacation. Due to
these facilities, Xcel will need to retain our easements in this area. If you need more specifics, | can
provide more documentation in some time.

Thanks,

Emma Haydock

Xcel Energy

Intern - Siting & l.and Rights

414 Nicollet Avenue, Minneapolis, MN 55401
E: emma.g.haydock@xcelenerqgy.com




